
Champlain Apartments - Inspections 
Tomorrow, Friday, 8/22 

 

 
 

 
Dear Champlain Apartments Tenants -  
  
  
Once again, thanks very much for your help this week in preparing for tomorrow. If 
all goes as planned, I expect to be coming through with the City of Burlington staff 
between 8am - 12noon. If we are unable to reach everyone in the morning, we will 
have to continue into the afternoon.  
  
Any questions, please call. I look forward to seeing many of your tomorrow. I hope 
that you all have a great weekend. 
  
My best, 
  
Gene Richards  
343-9909 
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